
 
 
 

 

14th November 2024 
 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
Attendance in the school has been improving since our return last week.  Over this half term we will 
reward students and families who maintain good attendance.  
 
On the following dates there will be attendance spot prizes issued as part of our 'Friday night takeaway' 
prize draw.  All students who have achieved 100% attendance over a two-week period will be entered 
into a prize draw. One student from each year group will be randomly selected and receive a £25 just 
eat voucher to contribute to a family Friday night takeaway.  
 
The dates of the draw are below.  

• Friday 22nd November  
• Friday 6th December  
• Friday 20th December  

  
Once again, we greatly appreciate the efforts our students and families are making to maintain good 
attendance and finish the academic year at 96% or above.  
  
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

 Mr P McCahill  
   Headteacher 

 
 
 


